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Dear Families 
 

Warm Greetings! 
 
With the summer break coming to an end, we are excited to welcome back our learners with 

renewed energy. As we prepare for the reopening, we wanted to share some important 

information and reassure you about the measures we have put in place to ensure an 

enriching learning environment for all. 

 

To further enhance the overall experience and ensure the all-round development of our 

children, we are introducing a special period called "Discover & Grow Hour" from 7:45 am 

to 8:45 am. This dedicated hour will be focused on sports enhancement and enrichment 

activities, providing our students with a wide range of opportunities for physical fitness, 

skill development, teamwork, and holistic growth. 

 
During the "Discover & Grow Hour,"  

     a diverse range of activities has been designed to cater to the interests and talents of 

all students. These activities may include athletics, team sports, dance, music, art, 

drama, and other creative pursuits.  
 

     The aim is to provide a well-rounded education that nurtures not only their academic 

abilities but also their individual passions and talents within school hours. 
 

     We will communicate the specific activities offered during the "Discover & Grow Hour" 

to you in due course.  
 

     It is important to note that students must report to school on time to ensure they 

have enough time to settle in and begin their activities promptly. 
 

     To accommodate this additional period, we have adjusted the dispersal time. For 

Grade 1 & 2, the new dispersal time will be 1:45pm, and for Grade 3 to 5, it will be 

1.55 pm.  
 

     This change will allow all students to have sufficient time to complete their academic 

and extracurricular commitments, ensuring a balanced and fulfilling school day 

within the safe and secure environment. 
 

We appreciate your continued trust and partnership as we strive to provide the best possible 

educational opportunities for your child. Together, we can nurture their talents, interests, 

and aspirations, fostering their overall growth and development. 

 
Warm regards 

 
 

 
Principal  


